
 
 

 

Upcoming Webinar  
 

What to Expect from an Environmental  
Accessibility Adaption (EAA) Consultation 

 

August 9, 2022 

12:00 p.m.  
 

This session will provide an overview of the collaboration between DMH and Missouri 
Inclusive Housing and the assistance available for Support Coordinators and EAA Providers 
during planning, implementation, and completion of the EAA service. The consultation 
process, including criteria and benefits, will be reviewed and success stories will be shared.. 
 

Presenters:  
 Shelly Brown, EAA State Lead 
 Cris Rodriguez, Missouri Inclusive Housing 

 

Target Audience:  
 DMH Team Members 
 Support Coordinators 
 EAA Providers 
 Other interested individuals 

 

Click to Register 
 

 

8/2/22 

https://stateofmo.webex.com/stateofmo/onstage/g.php?MTID=eb88187fb5d7a643dbe3b876f88e6646e

